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To

PCE - CCG
GM (E) - CCG

Sub: Proposal for shifting of office of SSE (PW)-KLL to UMN,

It is informed by our local union that some movement is going on to shift office of SSE

(PW)-KLL from KLL to UMN for the reasons best known to administration. In this regards,
Divisional Secretary, WREU-ADI submitted following points to DRM — ADI for consideration
and discussing across the table before taking any decision.

1.

2

KLL is HQ of SSE (PW) since more than 75 years. So all the allied infrastructure is
available at KLL.

SSE (PW) has jurisdiction on KLL-MSH section from Km. 723/8 to 748/8, AJIM-VJF-UMN
and on KLL-KTRD section from Km. 0/8 to 25/2. As such KLL is most convenient place
to work over all the sections.

SSE (PW) and other P. Way supervisors are required to performed footplate and last
vehicle inspection periodically by trains. At Kalol, convenient trains are available
whereas at UMN no convenient trains are available.

SSE (Works), SSE (Signal), SSE (Elect), TI and SIPF are also Headquartered at KLL, so
it is very convenient for SSE (PW) to deal with them for various works with his
headquarter at KLL.

In comparison to UMN, KLL has far better for medical, education, accommodation,
transportation and other facilities available easily. Some times in case of urgent repairs
of P. way related machineries are available at KLL.

About 25 staffs are attached with this office and most of them and their families are
well set at KLL and their children are studying at KLL or ADI. Above change will
adversely affect to them.

From the above listed points, it is clear that shifting of headquarter of SSE (PW) from

KLL to UMN is neither desirable nor workable as it is having reaching impacts. Moreover, this
decision (if any) is involving large number of employees.

You are requested that before taking any decision, it will be better to discuss the

matter with organized labour at local level.
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